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HB 2215 goes against the wishes of the voters of Oregon which were put in place in 

the past:  that unless we can safely store and take care of the dangerous nuclear 

waste which is produced by operating nuclear power plants, we do NOT want to have 

these methods of power production in our state!!!  To remove the requirement 

mentioned in this bill defeats so many of our efforts..  Our efforts need to be directed 

toward renewable power production methods:  solar, etc etc.  The lessons of the past 

continue to provide wisdom:  what with Trojan, and the leaky eastern Washington 

storage repository of nuclear waste, and nuclear disasters which have occurred the 

world over. ...  

Please stand with the voters of Oregon and do NOT remove the requirement for safe 

nuclear waste storage. 

And thank you for your service in helping us as a state sort out all these complicated 

issues. 


